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Representative Gielow:

This bill is based upon Assembly Amendment 1 to 2003 AB−689.  I have made minor
changes to the language of AA−1 to enhance readability, but the substantive effect
remains the same.  Please contact me if you have any questions or if you would like to
make changes to the draft.
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